## **Hudson City School District**

PUPIL SERVICES OFFICE 76 N. Hayden Parkway Hudson, OH 44236 330-653-1426 330-653-1474 FAX



## Dear Parents of Children entering Grades 1-5:

It is with much anticipation that we await your child's entrance into the Hudson Schools. Hudson City School District's school health services are provided by Akron Children's Hospital. Our overall goal is to ensure that children are healthy and able to attend school.

A current **Immunization Record**, completed by the physician, **REQUIRED AT REGISTRATION**. Please bring the record even if your child has not had the final boosters yet. We can make a copy if you have the original. State of Ohio health law requires the following immunizations for school entry into 1<sup>st</sup>-5<sup>th</sup> grades:

Immunization	Required
DPT, DTaP	4 or more doses
Polio	3 doses
MMR	2 doses
Varicella	2 doses or
	date of active disease
Hepatitis B	3 doses

## Additionally:

- 1. If you have a religious or philosophical objection to immunizing your child, a **yearly** parent-signed exemption form is required.
- 2. If your doctor has advised against an immunization due to a medical reason, a physician-signed exemption form is required.
- 3. For your child's protection, your child may not attend school if a case of the disease for which they are not immunized is reported at school.

Also, if your child has a medical condition that may need intervention at school, e.g. asthma, food allergies, medications, etc., please call the school nurse so that accommodations can be arranged.

We look forward to having your child in our schools.

Kelly Kempf Hudson City School District Director of Pupil Services Akron Children's Hospital School Health Services District Clinical Coordinator 330-653-1415